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Wentzville Recognized as Third Safest City in Missouri 
  

[Wentzville, MO — March 18, 2019] When people choose to move to Wentzville they are 

choosing more than just a place to live, they are choosing a home in a safe city. They are putting down 

roots and becoming part of our growing community.  

“Wentzville’s Police Department truly is the finest. We’ve worked hard to build a community that 

offers safety and security, exemplary schools, affordable and diverse housing, and expanding 

employment opportunities. We’ve worked hard to build a place that people want to call ‘home,’” said 

Wentzville Mayor Nick Guccione. 

SafeHome.org recently recognized Wentzville as the third safest city in Missouri. Aside from being 

third in the state, the rankings also place Wentzville as the second safest city in St. Charles County.  

The methodology overview from SafeHome.org, notes that several factors are considered when 

assigning a safety score to a city. Crime trends were evaluated, and cities where crime is on the decline 

are given a higher safety score.  Wentzville’s violent crime trend has dropped 14%, while property crime 

is down 8.7% –  according to the data form the FBI’s UCR (Uniform Crime Reporting) program.  
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The City of Wentzville provides day-to-day services that are essential to the function, effectiveness and 
efficiency of City operations. City departments work together to improve City services, programs, and 
events and to serve as a resource for its citizens and the community it serves. To learn more, please visit 
www.wentzvillemo.org. 


